
Friday 12 May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 5 Trip to Little Angel Theatre

Year 5 will be attending a performance of The Wolves in the Walls, a musical

puppet theatre show at the Little Angel Theatre, on Tuesday 23 May.

We will be walking to the venue, leaving school at 12.50pm and returning by

2.30pm. We will not require school or home packed lunches for this school trip.

Please ensure that if your child has an epipen box or asthma inhaler/spacer at

school they will need to bring a bag large enough to carry it themselves.

Kind regards

Year 5 Team


